xiii.  Letter to Patients Requesting Permission to Share Online Office Review
Date
Dear ______________,
I hope this letter finds you happy and healthy.
I want to extend my gratitude for the positive comment/review you recently posted about Green Hills Direct Family Care, Inc.  I am glad to hear that you and so many others are finding that being a member of Direct Primary Care is a worthwhile, affordable and fulfilling medical experience.  Please remember, we look forward to any and all feedback as we try to make this the best Primary Care office in the Lehigh Valley!

In an effort to continue to educate the area about the many benefits of DPC (because I have had so much feedback, so many great inquiries from individuals and businesses), I am working diligently on the marketing and social media side of things.  Because Green Hills is the first DPC in the valley, the exposure has been tremendous.

Since you posted a comment, I am enclosing a Patient Testimonial Release Form if you would consider allowing me to publish your comment in additional areas, such as our website, LinkedIn, Instagram, etc.  I will only post your initials as the author of the comment for privacy reasons if you choose to sing the release.

This is purely voluntary!  Please do not feel any obligation to consent; only do so if you so choose.  I have to follow the proper legal steps in order to obtain your permission, hence the form that needs your signature.

I have enclosed a self-addressed stamped envelope for your convenience.  

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration!

Kindest regards-

Kimberly Legg Corba, D.O.

